
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: November 5, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: Timeline for Budget Updates 
 

We would like to discuss with the Board of Education the 2019-20 timeline for budget 
updates.  Please include this on the November 11, 2019 Finance Committee 
agenda.  Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 


